ANNOUNCEMENT
Landbank Systems Maintenance on September 13-14, 2021

The Food and Drug Administration hereby announces that Landbank of the Philippines’ Payment
Services including LBP’s over-the-counter Online Collection (Oncoll) will be temporarily
SUSPENDED on September 13 and 14, 2021 due to the upgrading of their systems.

Clients are advised to use the other available payment channels of FDA including BANCnet
Online Bills Payment and LBP Link.BizPortal Online Payment channel.

For concemns, you may contact the FDA Food and Drug Action Center through the following
numbers;

821-1177
821-1220
821-1159
821-1176
821-1162
0961-6804447
0961-6845994
0961-7709691

For information and guidance.

ROLA%u RIQU OMINGO, M.D.

Director General




